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To:   Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From:  Sid Grant 
Date:   January 19, 2017 
 
cc:  Dr. Mike Waldrip, Kelly Penny, Larry Guerra, Louis Macias  
  
 
 Re:  Card Access Control Additions – 2016 Bond Project #13  
  

 

As part of the 2016 Bond Projects (Project #13), each campus is to receive approximately 
two additional card access control devices on exterior doors. 

The Interlocal Contract purchasing method, as provided in the Texas Education Code 
44.031, was used to obtain proposals through the Educational Purchasing Cooperative of 
North Texas (EPCNT).   

McKinney Security (also a sole source provider for our card access system) provided the 
proposal with the best value for the district at a total turn-key cost of $72,681.98.   $150,000 
was estimated for this project.   

The pricing is turn-key and includes all materials, labor, and installation for a total of twenty 
two (22) additional doors.   

McKinney Security has worked for Coppell ISD and several other local school districts 
around the metroplex over the years, and is our sole source provider for our card access 
control system district-wide. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve McKinney 
Security as the contractor to complete the district-wide card 
access control additions for the sum of $72,681.98. 


